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We are pleased to let you know that due to the hard work from teachers and 
Miss Willimas (our PE subject Leader)  implementing our PE curriculum and the 
extended opportunities we offer in school we have been awarded School Games 
Mark  standard this year. 

 
We have an exciting opportunity for Parent Governors on the Field Junior 
Governing Board. If you would like to be part of the school community and help 
us achieve the best that we can be, please apply. 

 
This week’s riddle: 
I have a tail and a head, but no body. What am I? 
See if you know it and find the corect answer in the newsletter. 

 
REMINDERS 

 
Can I remind you that the best time to have a chat with the class teachers is at 
the end of the school day once all the children have been passed over to the 
parents. Teachers need to get the children into class together first thing in the 
morning to explain the early bird tasks and take the registers, therefore do not 
really have time to speak to a queue of parents first thing. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
To be able to offer the enriched curriculum to our students we need contributions 
from Parents/Carers. We have not had a great response for swimming and 
Victorian day, so please take into consideration, that such activities may not be 
available in the future, if the school will not be able to afford it. 
 
The only jewellery, that children can wear to school, are stud earrings. No 
necklaces or bracelets. 
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Thank you to all the children, who entered the competition.  We were very 
impressed with the number of entries. It is clear that the children put a lot of 
effort into their drawings - they were all very impressive.  It was a difficult decision 
but the winners are: 

 
3WA - Yeshna 
3M - Alp 
4H - Trisha, Niranjan 
4C - Ash, Paul 
5T - Aayushi, Idil 
5W - Luke, Kiaan 
60B - Alayna, Harry, Klara and Abel 
6K - Prerana, Tia 
 
Special thanks to Hannah for the Eiffel Tower 
shortbread biscuits. 
 
Miss Timms 
 

We had a few entries for our poetry competition. It was a great pleasure to 
read all of the poems. Children made a great effort and it gave us an insight 
of the personalities that we have among our students. The deadline is 
20th of October, so we are looking forward to reading more of those 
poems. 

At our school we are passionate about reading, especially 
reading for pleasure. Year 6 went to Watford library on 
Wednesday. They learnt about the dewy system and 
how it works and played a bingo game based on it. They 
also did a scavenger hunt around the children's section, 
which they enjoyed. We hope that this visit will remind 

the children how important using the library is and how it's such a fantastic 
resource to have and ultimately help children to foster a love of reading.  
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Highest Attendance 

this week 

98% 

3WA & 4H 

 

 

Next week Birthdays 

We wish all the children celebrating their Birthdays lots of fun and many 

happy returns. 

Asia (Yr. 6) & Magisha (Yr. 5) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Clock 

 

 
 

 

Website: 
 

Contact: 
 

Email: 

https://fieldjm.herts.sch.uk/ 01923 221877 admin@fieldjm.herts.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@fieldjm.herts.sch.uk
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Dates for your diary 

Autumn Half Term: 

 Mon to Fri, 23 October to 27 October 2023 

 Occasional Day  

  Friday 8 December 2023  

 Christmas and New Year break:  

 Thurs, 21 December to Wed, 3 January 2024 

 Inset Days  

 Thurs, 4 January and Fri, 5 January 2024  

Pupils return to school for  the start of the Spring 2024 Term on  Monday, 8 January 2024 

Spring half term: 

  Mon to Fri, 19 February to 23 February 2024 

Easter break 

  Friday, 29 March to Friday, 12 April 2024 

Inset Day  

   Monday, 15 April 2024 

Pupils return to school for the start of the Summer 2024 term on Tuesday, 16 April 2024 

Bank Holiday 

Monday, 6 May 2024 

Summer half term: 

Monday, 27 May to Friday, 31 May 2024 

Inset day 

Monday, 10 June 2024 

Last day of the Academic Year – School closes at 1.30pm 

Tuesday, 23 July 2024 

School closed for the summer 2024 holidays Wednesday, 24 July to Sunday, 1 September 2024 

 

What is happening this term 
Year 6 Victorian Day  

 16th October - information was emailed on the 15th September with all the details. Thank you to all, who 
contributed! We are currently looking for Parents/Carers volutneers  
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Ideas for October half term time: 

Watford FC Community Sports & Education Trust are running Football Holiday Courses during October 
Half Term for boys & girls aged 6-13 years old. For more information click on the link below. 

Watford Holiday Camps 2023/2024 | Watford Community Sports & Education Trust 
(watfordfccsetrust.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tickets for the Electic Umbrella and all the details are available on 
the website below: 

Half Term Happy Hour (electricumbrella.co.uk) 

 

https://bookings.watfordfccsetrust.com/project/13328
https://bookings.watfordfccsetrust.com/project/13328
https://www.electricumbrella.co.uk/half-term-shows

